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PACIFIC NATIONAL
INTERMODAL NEWSFLASH NEWSFLASH NO.19

The closing time to get 
your electronic vote is Midnight 

Tuesday 12th of December.

Don’t delay, vote today!!

If you are having any problems accessing 
the voting system, you need to contact 
Leanne Holmes from the RTBU National 
Office (0405 231 016) or Pacific National 

Intermodal Management ASAP.

It’s your EA, 
so have your say


